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MAHARSHI DAYANAND UNIVERSITY ROHTAK
DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT
NOTICE

Students pursuing Ph.D in the Dept. of Sanskrit are directed to be

present on March 10 & 11, 2014 for presentation of their Ph.D Seminars positively

Clarification/information required if any, they are advised to

gl:Iead abtl\“-\

(Dept. of Sanskrit)

at 10.a.m onwards.

contact their Supervisors.



